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We are taking several new actions today based on the evolving situation:

e March and April admission events are postponed; and as of March 23, campus
visits will be rescheduled. We will be working with deans and faculty to engage
prospective students and their families virtually in the coming weeks.

o Effective immediately, we are limiting campus access to only students,
employees and registered guests. Registered guests including vendors and
suppliers are subject to precautionary measures at the entrance gates. The entrance
gates on Potomac Rd. will be closed daily between 6 p.m. and 7a.m.

e All summer study abroad programs are suspended. Center for Learning Abroad
staff will be in touch with registered students to discuss their specific programs.

e All Preparatory School of Music lessons are postponed. Instructors will be in touch
with students when we are able to resume lessons.

o We are providing takeout containers and will adjust dining hours as of March 18.
Mary's Kitchen is now open Sunday-Saturday from 7 a.m. - 9 p.m.; Perper Coffee
House is open Monday-Friday from 7 a.m.-5 p.m.; and Christine's is open Monday-
Friday 5 p.m.-10 p.m. and Saturday-Sunday fromm noon-10 p.m.

For the latest updates, check back here and see frequently asked questions.
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